CLINIC

Dear Whistle Veterinary Clinic clients,

Thank you all for your patience and cooperation during the last year of the COVID-19
pandemic. These have certainly been challenging times for us all, and we appreciate
your continued support and commitment to ensuring the safety of our staff and
wonderful clients.

We are so excited to announce that our doors are now open! You are welcome to
come inside to check in for appointments, pick up medications, and schedule
appointments with our front staff. You are also welcome to accompany your pet to their
appointment with the doctor.

Masks are required regardless of vaccination status for all clients and staff in
accordance with current guidance from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention
(CDC), Washington State Department of Health, and Skagit County Public Health.

Our team will continue to adhere to the strict disinfection protocols we have always
maintained.

If you are early for your appointment, we ask that you please check in with our front
desk and remain in your car until your appointment time to avoid congestion in our
lobby.

Thank you all again for your support — we know that this last year has been difficult, and
we are so excited to continue taking care of the pets in our community while resuming
face-to-face interactions with our wonderful clients.

We will let everyone know if any adjustments to our protocol are necessary in the future.

Sincerely,

The Whistle Veterinary Clinic team



